Town of Greenville Board of Selectmen Minutes – January 7, 2020

Work Session

Chairperson Carla Mary and Selectwoman Margaret Bickford arrived at the Greenville Water Treatment Plant at 2:00 p.m. to observe the work being done by Utility Partners staff and contractors for the replacement of the filter media and related underdrain work. The Selectmen found the plant to be in good condition. They closed the work session at 2:25 p.m. upon departure of the facility. Selectman Reardon arrived at 2:30 p.m. and toured the facility separately.

| A | pr | ro | ve | d | by | /: |
|---|----|----|----|---|----|-----------|
|---|----|----|----|---|----|-----------|

Carla C. Mary/Chairpersor

Douglas A. Reardon/Selectman

Margaret Bickford/Selectwoman